
 

 
Construction Notification

Week of October 14, 2024

Upcoming Activities

Test Pitting
On or about October 21, 2024 crews will be completing test pits (digging small holes through the
pavement to locate existing utilities) in the area near the location for the Intermediate Ventilation
Facility.

Crews will generally be working Monday through Friday 9:00am to 3:00pm, weather
permitting.
Over the course of this work, there will be rolling lane closures along W. North Avenue,
Eutaw Place, Ducatel Street, and Linden Avenue.
There will be sidewalk closures on Ducatel St. and Eutaw Pl.
Jordan Street will be closed from W. North Avenue for approximately 50 feet.
During construction you may see an increase in traffic, construction noise, and dust.
Please adhere to the posted no parking signs and use caution when traveling through this
area.

To learn more about the Frederick Douglass Tunnel Program, visit our website at FDTunnel.com.
For more information about this projects, please visit FDTunnel.com, call 443-423-1115, or
email fdtunnel@amtrak.com

Construction activities are subject to change. Modifications to the schedule may become
necessary due to weather delays or other unforeseen conditions.

https://amtraknewera.com/fdt/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=3f518a4c-ad26-4631-8714-c3baff145cc9
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